
Register at no charge by e-mailing 
mpicard@fallriverschools.org with your 
name, title, organization and e-mail 
address for each person no later than 
September 23rd, 2016. Lunch and 
beverage will be provided at no charge 
if you’re registered by September 23rd. 

Please let us know if you find you’re 
unable to attend after registering so 
we don’t prepare more food or hand-
outs than we need.

Questions? Call 774-319-0107

The McAuliffe Branch Library is 
located off the Mass Pike from the 
west at Exit 12 or from the east off 
Exit 13. See detailed directions at 
http://framinghamlibrary.org/about/
hours-locations/. Phone 508-532-
5636. There is a parking lot next to 
the Library.

Registration Directions

Since 2013, representatives of Community Health Network Areas (CHNAs) across the Commonwealth 
have gathered twice a year to share ideas and common concerns with one another. These meetings 
have helped us understand our local issues in a larger context and begin to create a collective voice 
for popluation health. This event will feature speakers and discussion on the following topics:

10:00 – 10:15 – Registration
10:15 – 10:35 – Amanda Winter, Massachusetts Compulsive Gambling
10:40 – 11:10 – New DON regulations discussion – David Aronstein
11:15 – 12:30 – Andrea Freeman, Mass Public Health Association
12:35 – 1:15   – Lunch
1:15 – 1:45     – Lew Finfer, Massachusetts Communities Action Network
1:45 – 2:00     – Wrap up and evaluation

This time in Framingham!

Join us for our seventh Inter-CHNA gathering!

Christa McAuliffe 
Branch Library

Framingham, MA 

Thursday,  
September 29, 2016
10:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.


